PROCEDURE FOR PARAPROFESSIONAL EVALUATION 
1.   A copy of the Evaluation Tool should be disseminated to all paraprofessionals at the start of the school year.  

2.  The Tool and this PROCEDURE should be reviewed with all Paraprofessional employees as soon as possible, prior to October 1.  
3.  The evaluator should provide a minimum of two brief (at least 10 minutes in length) observations per year, one of them occurring prior to the Thanksgiving break. The two observations should be followed up with in-person and written feedback within 5 days of the observation.  
4.  If a paraprofessional receives a rating of Needs Improvement on an observation, a follow-up observation will be held within ten (10) days.
5.  End of year Evaluation deadline for Paraprofessionals is May 15th.  The original, final signed Evaluation should be sent to the Human Resources Office by June 1.  
6.  The parties agree to convene a committee to monitor the implementation of this Educator Evaluation System that will meet at least four (4) times during the 2015-2016 school year.  With mutual agreement, the parties will bargain changes that may be desired to refine or improve the implementation.  The parties also agree to establish a joint labor-management evaluation team which shall review the evaluation processes and procedures annually through the first three (3) years of implementation and recommend adjustments to the parties. 
